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Ref: PL08.246164 
 
 
The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board meeting 
held on 26th April 2016. 
 
 
The Board treated this case under section 48 of the Planning and Development Act, 2000, 
as amended. Generally in accordance with the recommendation of the Inspector, the Board 
decided that the planning authority be directed to attach condition 2. 
 
 
 

REASONS AND CONSIDERATIONS 
 
The Kerry County Council Development Contribution Scheme 2011 requires the payment of 
financial contributions in respect of the retention of telecommunications masts. The Scheme 
does not provide any waivers or reductions for cases in which a previous financial 
contribution was paid in respect of a previous time-limited planning permission for the same 
development on the same site, and provides that reductions will not apply to retention 
applications. Having regard to the nature of the development, and to the terms of this 
Scheme, it is considered that the provisions of the Scheme were properly applied in this 
instance. 
 
 
 
 
Board Member: ___________________________________________ Date: 27th April 2016 
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